
For 

ITE District 6 
• Presidential Proclamation recipient 
  (2008) 
• Vice Chair for Student Initiatives 
  (2008-present) 
• Student Endowment Fund 
  Grassroots Committee 
  (2008-present) 
• Candidate for Secretary-Treasurer 
  (2008-09 term) 
• Volunteer – 2004 District 6 Annual 
   Meeting 
 
 

• Joined the Institute of Transportation Engineers as a Student Member at the      
University of Texas at Arlington in 1988 while serving as ASCE Student Chapter      
President, and helped lay the groundwork for the founding of their ITE Student Chapter. 

• Transportation professional and ITE District 6 member since 1989. 

• Northern California Section received District’s “Highest Overall Contribution to the 
Student Endowment Fund” award at the 2008 Annual Meeting due partly to      
promotions  implemented during my term as Section President. 

 
ITE Northern California Section 
• Past President (2008-09) 
• Administrator (2008-12) 
• President (2007-08) 
• Vice President (2006-07) 
• Secretary (2005-06) 
• Treasurer (2004-05) 
• Membership Chair (2004-present) 
• Archivist (2007-08) 
• Technical Chair (1999-2000) 
• Career/Student Guidance Chair (1997-2000) 

LARRY WYMER 
T.E., P.E., PTOE 

ITE Experience 
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  Please share or return instead of throw

ing out.  Thank you! 

District 6 

Service to Community   
Advancement of the Transportation Engineering Profession  

Friendship  

These are what ITE mean to me. All of us who serve in the profession of         
transportation engineering can take pride in our knowledge that we provide a valuable 
service to the community, and help advance the profession in our own way.  But it is 
through a spirit of friendship and professional camaraderie within ITE where we are 
able to join together to make even greater contributions to our communities and the 
profession.  
I am deeply honored to have been selected as a candidate for International Director of 
District 6 because it provides yet another opportunity to continue serving my        
community and profession through ITE.  As one of your representatives to the       
International ITE Board of Direction, I would bring to the table not only my twenty 
years of professional experience, but also knowledge and experience obtained while 
serving within a dozen different elected or nominated positions within ITE’s Northern 
California Section and District 6.  
I will work with enthusiasm and dedication to represent the collective will of all of the 
District 6 members, and look forward to the opportunity to get to know you so that 
together we can continue to help District 6 lead the way. 
Foremost among the goals I would continue to pursue would be the nurturing of    
incoming talent through the varied programs our District is developing including fully 
funding the Student Endowment Fund, supporting and expanding student chapters 
(and establishing effective professional liaisons for each), improving communication 
with student chapters (as well as students and younger members in general), and   
promoting our profession with young people. 
Finally, I am committed to working with you as we work collectively to help guide 
our profession into the emerging green world awaiting our leadership.          

Please feel free to contact me at: 
Larry Wymer & Associates Traffic Engineering 

P.O. Box 4635, El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 
(916) 768-6158 

www.LarryWymerTE.com  ■  Larry@LarryWymerTE.com 

Thank you for your Support! 


